
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-087 

 

Subject: Report from Treasurer/Administrator 

Agenda Date: August 6, 2020 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the report from the Treasurer/Administrator dated August 6, 
2020. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Service Delivery Review 
As noted at the last meeting, a survey has been sent out in support of our Service Delivery Review.  At 
last count BDO reported they had received 250 replies.  BDO is nearing the end of their interviews and 
we await their next steps in this project. 
 
Public Comment 
As noted above, we have received 250 completed surveys as part of the Service Delivery Review.  
Elsewhere in the agenda it is noted that we received 131 replies through communicate@temagami.ca in 
response to questions asked about the Temagami Dry Trademark.  What these indicate is that we are 
getting good responses through our electronic communication system.  While we also use the more 
traditional route, especially when we must be respectful of distancing restrictions, we are able to use 
technology to provide information for Council’s consideration on what the Public thinks on certain matters. 
 
Official Plan 
With MHBC, we have had the initial meeting with the ‘One Window’ consultation from the Province.  The 
purpose of this meeting was to highlight changes in Provincial Policy as well as provide some insight 
regarding individual Ministry priorities related to Municipal Official Plans. 
 
Strategic Plan 
Please remember to inform the office of any dates you are not available so a meeting can be scheduled 
in the appropriate fashion to discuss and prioritize the recommendations made in the strategic plan.  
Ideally we would like to have this meeting in August as it may also provide information for the Service 
Delivery Review and the Waste Management Master Plan as well as outlining a path forward for the 
Municipality. 
 
Garden 
We have had some people stop by to pick some lettuce and other vegetables that are ready.  Shortly the 
peas and tomatoes will be ready for the taking.  We have received a few positive comments on our 
gardens this summer. 

 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
 

mailto:communicate@temagami.ca

